Not much sunshine today, but at least it isn't snow! One day without snow is one day closer to Spring!

Thanks to <u>Sue and Sara</u> for the refreshments tonight. Next meeting is November 24 and <u>Ben Thomas and</u> <u>Don Fancher</u> will do the "food department"!

Pomona met last evening at *Eureka Grange Hall* and Winchester won the banner! However, it is still at *Beacon Grange* – hope they remember to get it up to Winchester soon. Next meeting for Pomona will be December 14 at *Litchfield Grange*.

A very successful Holiday Bazaar was held last Saturday. Many tired people but many satisfied workers. The results you will hear tonight.

Many thanks to all those who helped so much!

For those who remember Ervie and Lillian Goodwin, we express our sincere sympathy on the death this past week of Lillian. Ervie died 2 years ago.

Glad to hear Marion
Hurlbut is out of the
hospital after a badly
infected finger. Sue saw
Phil at Stop & Shop today
and he said that he is
getting used to being
Marion's doctor/nurse.



Happy Thanksgiving to all!



Monor